
 

COMPUTER  
GAMING 

 or  

CBC St Kilda in conjunction with St Mary’s Primary School invite 

parents to an Information Evening about Student Gaming. 

Thursday 22nd August 2019 

7.30PM to 9.00PM 

 

CBC St Kilda, Logue Hall, 

(Entrance C) 11 Westbury St, ST KILDA EAST 

 

  Special Guest: 

Andrew Kinch 
Founder of Game Aware 

Video games are very engaging and creative in their 

storytelling and offer a thrill packed experience that 

takes us to places we wouldn’t otherwise be able to go. 

However, students can overstep the line where video 

games take up too much of their time and this affects 

them in ways they don’t expect.  

Approaching problematic gaming with experience-

based strategies and current information on the 

psychology of games, GameAware programs have been 

the catalyst for change for many families.  

 

 
This is a fully sponsored event for parents and over 18 year-olds, 

compliments of CBC St Kilda and St Mary’s Primary - although bookings 

are essential via this link, https://www.trybooking.com/BEKUL. 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/BEKUL
https://www.trybooking.com/BEKUL

